
The Junior Rancheras Program at Camp Arnaz is an exclusive experience 
for Juniors and Cadettes to build leadership skills based around 
horsemanship that they can grow into throughout their years of being a 
Girl Scout. The Girl Scouts of California’s Central Coast council is pleased 
to announce this new program starting in the 2021-2022 Girl Scout year.

There is a 2 part application process to be accepted (written 
questionnaire, and in person meeting). If you are approved to become a 
Junior Ranchera a $25 annual fee is due. Junior Rancheras will receive a 
water bottle and patch.

Interested Girl Scouts should email info@girlscoutsccc.org 
with the following information:

Name (�rst and last)
Troop number
Level
Email
Phone number
Date of birth  

The application process will begin on Sept. 1, 2021. 
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